100th Day of School Project
We will use your child’s project throughout the day, please send it in by 
Monday, February 5th     
Our 100th day of school is fast approaching. On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, the week of February 9th  our classroom will enjoy many activities planned around our 100th Day of school celebration. All students should bring in a collection of 100 items. These items can all be the same or they can be a variety of related items. Please make sure that all “pieces” are placed into a labeled Ziploc bag. Feel free to create a project with these 100 items. Please make sure that your child’s name is on his/her collection or project. Please help your child gather items by making 10 piles of 10 and then counting by 10’s to reach 100.     

Examples from previous years are:

Collection 






Projects 

* popcorn kernels



* wave of shapes
* pennies     




* pyramid of triangles
* sunflower seeds



* “aquarium” of fish
Be creative and have fun! 
If you have any questions please feel free to call or email
Sincerely,

Mrs. Booska
